
 

Replying to an Email 

Dear David, 
 
 Thank you for inviting me to be your guide. I am looking 

forward to meeting you in Hong Kong. I have some suggestions for 

your trip. I hope you will like the itinerary that I tailor-made for you. 

  On the first day, I will pick you up at the airport. We will go 

to Mongkok Hotel by MTR to drop-off your luggage. At night, I will 

take you to enjoy some local snacks. 

On the second day, I will take you to Hong Kong Wetland Park. 

There are many special birds there. We can look at the birds in the 

Wildlife Habitat and see some Black-faced Spoonbills. 

 On the third day, we will go to Ocean Park. There are many 

exciting facilities. We can go on thrilling world-class rides and take 

the cable car to look at the view. 

 On the last day, we will go to Stanley to buy souvenirs in the 

Stanley Market. You can buy some local gifts for your family. Then, 

you can visit the Murray House, which is a beautiful place for taking 

photos.  

 Do you think the itinerary sounds good? I hope you’ll enjoy 

your trip to Hong Kong. See you soon! 
            Love,    
               Anna 
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